

6th September, 1966

Dear Mr Locket.

On the return of Queen Elizabeth
The Queen Mother to London I handed to Her Majesty
your letter of 15th August, together with the
photographs taken on that great occasion at
Fishmongers' Hall in July.

Queen Elizabeth is delighted with the photographs and accepts with very real gratitude those which you suggested Her Majesty might like to have.

The Queen Mother has been graciously pleased to sign the photograph recording Her Majesty's presence at your little ceremony before dinner, and this I am returning to you herewith accompanied by an expression of Queen Elizabeth's very sincere good wishes.